
The Music Partnership
GCSE Network Meetings
These meetings will further clarify the changes to assessment arrangements for 2021 and allow teachers to share 
strategies and challenges to GCSE teaching in the current situation.   Input at each meeting will be provided by a 
representative from the Examination Group who will also be able to answer questions. 

A minimum of 5 bookings from teachers will be required for the meetings to run.  Whilst primarily aimed at teachers currently 
working with a particular specification, meetings are open to all teachers including those who may be considering changing 
specifications in the future. The meetings will take place as follows: 
 
Edexcel GCSE: Monday 19th October 1630 – 1730 
with Jeffrey Hole, Subject Adviser, Music and Music Technology for Pearson UK.

EDUQAS GCSE: Wednesday 21st October 1630 – 1730
with Catherine Oldham, Regional Representative for EDUQAS.

AQA GCSE: Thursday 22nd October 1630 – 1730 
with Sandra Allan, Head of Curriculum – Creative arts at AQA.

OCR GCSE: Wednesday 4th November 1630 – 1730 
with Marie Bessant, Music and Performing Arts Subject Advisor for OCR.
A network meeting for BTEC will be arranged later in the term once new requirements for 2021 have been clarified. 

To book a place please email musicservice@entrust-ed.co.uk  and let us which ones you’d like to attend.


